
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This week (w/c 4 March) is National Careers Week and we are running a number of 
different careers-focused events for all year groups to celebrate this.  Careers 
education is an essential part of our wider curriculum at Turves Green Boys’ School 
and you can find a range of different resources on the dedicated area of our website 
here: https://matrixacademytrust.co.uk/careers/turves-green-boys-school/ 

Our website includes a range of different resources such as our careers policy and 
programme, local Labour Market Information (LMI), interview preparation and 
university guidance. 

In order for you to support your child further, please also see the attached parent 
guide produced to support National Careers Week 2024. This guide includes 
information about careers pathways, options choices at post-16 and post-18 and a 
spotlight on T levels. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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